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Comments: Hello, I am concerned with the future habitat quality of Holland Lake, there needs to be an extensive

assessment of the environmental impact on the new development plan. As the plan currently stands, the

environmental impact will be large. The Bob Marshall Wilderness essentially boarders  Holland Lake recreational

area where wildlife move in and out of annually. Wildlife needs these lower elevation riparian habitats for food

resources that are not as readily available in the (higher elevation) wilderness area. More human activity at

Holland Lake will continue to push wildlife out.

Please, do not allow Holland Lake development to the extent that will destroy this habitat. This is special place

that should not be utilized for profit. 

 

Thank you,

Mary 


